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Etobicoke Community Council - Re: Wesley May 22 Notes with follow up assignments

From: Peter Shepherd <watershed96@me.com>

To: <etcc@toronto.ca>

Date: 05/29/2014 9:17 PM

Subject: Re: Wesley May 22 Notes with follow up assignments

Attachments: 20140526 scan 5 pg petitions.pdf; 2014-5-26 0020 scan'4 pg petitions.pdf; 2014-5-26 scan 6pg
petitions.pdf

Dear Ms. MacKenzie,

Please find attached 3 documents of Letters of Support for the 2 Station Road” Wesley Mimico United Church
rezoning proposal. (Application 13 143167 WET 06 0Z). We have reviewed these as thoroughly as possible and,
although there is some duplication (we were providing these templates at several events over the past year), we are
confident there are about 120 unique signators.

Please forward these documents as appropriate to be included in correspondence for the Public Meeting on this
application June 17/14.

Please contact me if you need additional information, and please confirm receipt of this correspondence.
Sincerely,

Peter J. Shepherd

Vice-President, Wesley Mimico Place, &

Member, Faith & Hope Team of Wesley Mimico United Church & Wesley Mimico Place

Peter Shepherd
Watershed '96

watershed96.com
416-418-0816



LETTER OF SUPPORT

To Members of the Etobicoke York Community Council
Re: City Planning File #13 143167 WET 06 OZ - Renewal of Wesley Mimico United Church

Wesley Mimico United Church —a community-based charitable non-profit ~ has embarked on a
creative renewal project which will benefit the entire Mimico Lakeshore community. Providing fully
accessible space for community groups, for the congregation’s ongoing life and work, and for owner-
occupied seniors’ housing will honour the 150 year heritage of congregation and its building.

| support this revitalizing venture and ask you to vote in favour of the Wesley Mimico rezoning
application.
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